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Hello CSBC Members,
 
Just a quick update on the Consentino School OPM Selection Process. The City received
12 RFS responses by Wednesday’s deadline (see the attached receipt record to see the
names of the firms). 36 firms had requested the RFS document, and 15 attended the
voluntary walk-through on August 5th. Copies of the responses have been distributed to
the OPM Selection Committee members so they can start the review and scoring
process. If the Selection Committee can meet the relatively tight timeframe, it should
have a recommended firm to present for the full Committee’s approval at its next
scheduled meeting on September 21st.  Thank you.
 
Steven S. Bucuzzo
Purchasing Director/CPO
City of Haverhill
4 Summer Street, Room 105
Haverhill, MA 01830
978.420.3606
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